
Geneseo Christmas Walk 2013

The 4th and 5th Grade Students will be singing at the 
Geneseo Christmas Walk on Saturday afternoon 

December 14th, at 4:30 p.m.

Please arrive around 4:20 p.m. to sing at 4:30 p.m.  

We will be singing at the

First Congregational Church
101 West Pearl Street

 
 We will be singing inside so 

leave your coats with your parents when 
you enter the building.

                                         !    Thanks,  
        

          Mr. Eckwall


